
This bill is not written clearly and specifies "Family and House hold member" and would 
cause people who are not dangerous to have their guns confisgated.  It also is wrong to 
take a persons gun rights away for protesting the confisgation under this law. 

 

All in all it is a quick and easy way to take guns away from almost anyone in every 
generation of a family who might have one complaint against one member no matter 
how distant the relationship is to complaint.   

 

Please stop this bill and find another way to help those who have true need for a 
restraining order and safety from a person who is threatening them.  

 


